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MEET OUR MEMBERS 

Lisa

Project Hope and Aurora 

My husband and I live in the Yarra Valley with our dogs, 

chickens, my 6yo Appaloosa mare, Dream, and PHHWV 

Aurora. Aurora came to live with us in April 2023. She is a 

Welsh Cob X Thoroughbred mare who recently turned 10 

years old. 

We moved to our property at Christmas last year. Dream 

was previously kept at an agistment farm where she had 

friends very close by, so I wanted her to have a 

companion here. 

I became a member of PHHWV and expressed interest in 

being a long term carer. I let PHHWV know the kind of 

horse I was looking for - a companion for my mare that 

didn't require too much additional training (with a busy 

full-time job and new property, I didn't want to 

overcommit!). Not long after, I was contacted about a 

horse that may be suitable. 
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We met Aurora at the property of her short-term 

carer. She was so calm and easy to handle, even my 

non-horsey husband felt confident to lead her. I 

quickly knew that she was perfect for our needs. 

Aurora arrived and easily settled in. It was 

interesting to watch Dream and Aurora interact and 

get to know one another. Dream is a dominant 

mare, and fortunately Aurora is willing to follow her 

lead. I noticed a change in Dream as she became 

much more settled with a companion in the 

paddock. 

Although Dream can be bossy sometimes, 

particularly when a patch of juicy grass is involved, 

the two of them are together everywhere they go. 

There's also two ponies over the neighbour's fence 

who they love to stand with. 

Aurora loves people, snacks and a good scratch. 

While Dream is a bit more opinionated about things, 

Aurora is happy to stand, eat from her haynet and 

be pampered. In the past I've only ever owned 

Appaloosas with very little mane and tail. I call 

Aurora my 'barbie pony' - the pony I would have 

wanted as a little girl, with her luscious mane and 

tail that I could brush and plait all day! 

My plan for the start of 2024 is to put together 

some basic obstacles and games in my arena and 

try them with the horses. I'll let you know how we 

go! 






































